Home for the Elderly/Shelter for Children

Bakoteh

Kanifing Municipality

21st May, 2019

Dear Sir,

## To Whom It May Concern

I hereby write to inform you that Modou E Sarr has been working at the Shelter for Children in Bakoteh on attachment for Seven months.

During his attachment he has worked at the Out Patient Department assistant. He was always punctual, hardworking, reliable much interested in nursing.

I have no doubt that if given the chance, he can perform to the set of his ability. I highly recommend him to any institution so as to further his nursing education.

Whilst counting on your usually support, please accept the assurances of my highest consideration and esteem.

Yours Sincerely

Marie L. Gomez

Nurse in Charge

Home for Elderly/Shelter for Children